
 

Date: 25/10/2023 
 

The General Manager, Listing Department, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 
P.J. Tower, Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001. 
 
 
Fax: 022 - 2272 3121/ 1278/ 1557 
E-Mail: corp.relations@bseindia.com 
 
Scrip ID: WONDERLA 
Scrip Code: 538268 

The Vice President, Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
‘Exchange Plaza’, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400 051. 
 
Fax: 022 – 26598237/38 
E-Mail: cmlist@nse.co.in 
 
 
Symbol: WONDERLA 

 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Sub: Update on Chennai Project 

Ref: Reg 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  

In an exciting development, the Company has successfully obtained all the necessary 

approvals/ clearances/ NOCs from the Government of Tamil Nadu for its Chennai Project and 

thus poised to commence the construction of the Project. 

About the Chennai Project/Park: Wonderla is set to unveil a stunning amusement park located 

45 kilometers away from Chennai, nestled along the scenic Old Mahabalipuram Road. This 

enchanting destination will be situated in the charming village of Illalur, a mere 2 kilometers 

from the OMR highway. The grand vision for this project involves a substantial investment of 

approximately 400 crores, spanning across a sprawling 62-acre expanse in Illalur village, 

within the Thiruporur taluk of Chengalpet district. 

This upcoming amusement park promises to be an iconic addition to the Company’s 

expansion plans. It is poised to be a shining jewel in the organization's crown, offering a 

remarkable recreational experience to visitors. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
For Wonderla Holidays Limited  
 
 
Srinivasulu Raju Y 
Company Secretary 
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